
               
 
 

                         ‘Music & Mental Health Program’ 
 
ABN: 27 514 998 443 
 
THE JAM, THE MIX, THE GIG INC.(THE JMG) BOARD @ 18/9/19 
 
There are a maximum of 9 members on The JMG Board. The Music Director and Program 
Manager who attend all Board meetings have no vote on Board decisions. 
 
In The JMG Constitution the following categories of membership are listed: 
 

1. Participants (4 positions) – by participating in 5 workshop or performance 
activities in the 12 months prior to the Annual General Meeting 
2. General Members (5 positions) – individuals who support the objectives of the 
organisation, or have a connection with or involvement with the organisation, or who 
bring specific skills and/or experience to relevant to the Objectives of the organisation 
 1. Mental Health Workers with past or present experience 
 2. Parent/Carers of people with mental health issues 
 3. Volunteers to the organisation past and present 
 4. Participant members as defined above 

5. Community Member – a member of the broader South Australian 
community who supports the Objectives of organisation and can bring specific 
skills and experience to the organisation to realise these Objectives. 

 
The current JMG Board Members as elected at the Annual General Meeting on 18/9/19: 
 
1. Ms Lynn Newton – Organisation/Agency category – also JMG Chairperson 
2. Martin Coghlan -  General Member category- JMG Participant – also JMG Secretary 
3. Andrew Cairns - JMG participant category – also JMG Treasurer 
4. Nicole Whitfield - JMG participant category 
5. Philip Gimson - JMG participant category 
6. Robert Battye – General Member category – JMG Participant 
7. Chris Pannowitz – JMG Participant category 
 
Robert Petchell is JMG Music Director, responsible for ‘The Mix’ music sessions and JMG 
performances as well as the overall Music Program 
 
Phil McTaggart is JMG Program Manager, responsible for ‘The Jam’ music sessions and 
JMG Administration. 
 
The JMG became an incorporated association in June 2009. 
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